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We’re sure you will agree that yesterday’s SPQ Presentation Event was a highlight
of this year at SuMS so far. Our Year 12s had worked extremely hard on their
projects, and then on preparing their presentations to put together an engaging,
thought-provoking and impressive afternoon. We were delighted with how many
of our parents and carers were able to join us, as well as our governors, trustees,
mentors and supporters from industry and the University of Surrey. We even
welcomed the Mayor of Guildford! 

Most importantly, we are immensely proud of our students. Their accomplishments
within the SPQ have been likened to students working at degree level and their
professionalism and dedication to high standards shone through. 

Very soon we will share lots more photos and the projects themselves on our
website, but in the meantime WELL DONE to all of our amazing young people! 

We are very excited to take Year 12 to our Helen Sharman lecture, on Monday 23
June at St Saviours church. Our students will be taken by coach to St Saviours from
12.45 onwards and will be dismissed from the church at 16.00 to make their own
way home. What an amazing opportunity for our community! 

WHAT’S HAPPENING? 

NEWSLETTER

COMING SOON

IMPORTANT REMINDERS
Predicted grades sent home - 27 June
INSET day - 30 June
Sports day - 1 July - mandatory for all students
Careers Fair visit - 8 July - mandatory for all students

Planned absence: please request
via MCAS - min. 48 hours notice
Unplanned absence: please
report via
office@surreymathsschool.co.uk
by 8.30am - every day of absence

This week some of our staff visited Mary Road to tour our permanent site. They
were delighted to see the progress of the works and excited about the new
opportunities that the building will give our students. We will of course keep you
updated as the time grows closer for us to move in. 

On Thursday 26 June we are looking forward to welcoming our SuMS offer holders
to their Taster Day at The University of Surrey. We remember how valuable (and
fun) our current cohort found this day and we know that our incoming Y12
students will enjoy it as much as we will enjoy getting to know them a bit more.   

https://www.helensharman.uk/
https://st-saviours.org.uk/
mailto:office@surreymathsschool.co.uk

